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Tue 3 October 

Parents’ Forum 5.15pm 

 

Mon 9 October 

Hello Yellow day 

(non-uniform) 

 

Fri 20 October 

Show racism the red 

card day 

 

Wed 25 October 

Flu vaccinations in school 

 
 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to support 

your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo and here 

on the newsletter!  

Reception   What comes next in this pattern – clap, tap, clap, tap … ? 

 Can you think of a word that begins with ‘s’?  

Year 1   Which of these words needs a capital letter? tin, pen, sue 

 What clothing do we need to wear in the Autumn? 

Year 2   Which is greater, 38 or 45? How do you know? 

 What is ‘seasonal produce’? 

Year 3   What are the rules for using inverted commas correctly? 

 Explain how to make a roundhouse.  

Year 4   Round 4351 to the nearest 10, 100 and 1000. 

 Name 3 organs of the digestive system. 

Year 5   Round 65,124 to the nearest 10,000 

 What are the five pillars of Islam? 

Year 6   Explain the difference between climate and weather.  

 What are the prime, square and cube numbers up to 100? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      93.8%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

  RecL (Wombats)  
 

Most Punctual Class 

      1B & 3L        

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 
 

Keep voting…LAST 2 DAYS! 
TESCO COMMUNITY GRANT – please vote for Ladybridge! 

The customer vote is in three Tesco stores until the end of September: 

Westhoughton Exp            Horwich Extra                 Adlington 

   (BL5 3JS),                   (BL6 6JS)                    (PR6 9LQ) 

No MORE NUTS 

We have children at school who have severe nut allergies – we must all do 

all we can to keep everyone safe. 

Pupils are still bring in food with nuts in. Please check your child’s packed 

lunch/snack before they bring it into school: 

nutella Pstachio nuts peanut and raisin 

mix 

snickers 

 
   

Selection boxes contain nuts: 

Celebrations: Snickers 

Heroes: Dinky Decker 

Roses: purple wrapper with orange edges and also purple 

wrapper 

Quality Streets: purple wrapper and green triangle 

wrapper 

 

 

 

 



100 Mile Challenge 
This week, we are launching the 100 Mile Challenge Programme – to get all pupils to complete and record 

100 miles of physical activity during the academic year. 

Miles can be measured both within and outside of the school day, through walking, running, cycling, 

swimming and anything else that which involves covering distance (eg. playing a football match).  

Your child has been given a card today, to record every mile they complete this year. Please keep this 

safe, but also handy so you can mark off every time they complete a 

mile.  

Every time they have completed certain milestones (10 miles, 25 

miles, 50 miles, 75 miles, 100 miles), please let your child’s class 

teacher know, so we can award a certificate. 

It would be great if you could take regular photos of the card and 

post them on Class Dojo, so we can celebrate how well everyone is 

doing. 

We’re not expecting the challenge to be completed until 2024, but 

when the card is complete, please bring it back into school. 

Our aim is for children and young people to feel more motivated, 

confident and able to get active – which will also increase the 

likelihood of being active later in life. This programme will also 

support all children in meeting the levels of physical activity 

recommended by government). 

 

Helpful hints: 

- There are 1600 metres in a mile. 

- Measure your child’s stride if you want really accurate tracking! 

- Use your smart phone to tell you the distance walked from one place to another. 

- If you’re counting steps, there’s about 2,600 steps in a mile for a child walking! 

- In a 15minute football/rugby type game, a child is likely to cover about ½ a mile.  

A huge THANK YOU to everyone who 

contributed to the MacMillan Coffee 

and Cake morning at school today… 

We raised over £300. 

Useful Information         Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/          @ladybridgeps 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Labracadabra Tel: 

01204 333647 

https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

